
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
 

Today, Musical Minds visited St. Bridget’s Primary to show pupils various 
instruments they will have the opportunity to learn, beginning in September 2017.  
 

Musical Minds is an organisation dedicated to developing children’s 
knowledge, skills and understanding of music. We aim to achieve this through 
energetic and engaging lessons, both in the classroom and one-to-one teaching 
environment. Our methods lead to all pupils learning, achieving and having fun in 
equal measure. 
 

Once registered, pupils will begin receiving tuition in September, with 
instruments being supplied during lesson time. In addition, classes are now 
backed up with our innovative app, which sends pupils video lessons to 
correspond with their weekly school instruction. 

 
Pupils can register through the sign up page on our website www.musical-

minds.net. Instruments available for tuition at St. Bridget’s Primary include, 
Guitar, Violin, Piano, Saxophone, Flute and Clarinet. Lessons are priced at £31 per 
half term, with 5 lessons per half term (an extremely low price for music tuition). 
Lessons are taught with two students per class and are led by our highly-
experienced music tutors (each holding degrees in music). These instrumental 
lessons are available to all those pupils who will be entering years 3-6 as of 
September 2017.  

 
For those pupils entering year 2 in September, we also offer an 

introduction to music course, priced at the same price as the instrumental lessons 
above. Year 2 pupils will study a range of different instruments and themes 
throughout the year, including, percussion, ukulele, eurhythmics, recorder and 
singing. As well as being a fun introduction to music, this will prepare pupils for 
year 3 when they can choose an individual instrument to study.     
 
 Should you wish for your child to study with Musical Minds, please register 
through the sign-up page on our website no later than Friday 21st July. This will 
allow us time to organize and set up lessons to begin in September. 
 

We look forward to our work with your child as they progress in their 
musical education. Should you have any questions or queries, feel free to contact 
us. Email: musicalmindsliverpool@gmail.com Phone: 0151 707 1380 or 07814 
668 673. You can also visit www.musical-minds.net, where you will find more 
information on our organization and the lessons we offer. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Gareth Elliott,  
(Director Musical Minds) 
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